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8th November 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 25th October 2019 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 1 99.1% 55 

Second Year 3 97.1% 50 

Third Year 6 96.5% 15 

Fourth Year 5 95.9% 25 

Fifth Reception 95.4% 100 

Sixth Year 2 93.9% 60 

Seventh Year 4 88.7% 15 

 
 

Aldi’s Kit for Schools 

We have collected 290 stickers so far 

Only 10 to go! 

 

Check your pockets, your purses,  

wallets and handbags…. 

Check in the car, in your shopping bags… 

Check in the kitchen… 

Check down the back of the sofa…! 

 

Ask your friends, family and neighbours! 

 

Lets give it one last big push and see if we can 

complete our poster! 

 

We have to submit our poster by Monday 18
th

 

November and we are almost there! 
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Festival of Stars 

A letter has been sent home this week regarding the Festival of Stars talent shows 
taking place next week. The year 3 and 4 show is on Tuesday 12th November and the year 5 
and 6 show is on Wednesday 13th November. Both shows will start at 1.30pm. 
 
All year groups will be performing a song on both days. 
 
Tickets are available from the office at £1.00 each.   
 
Refreshments will be available to purchase. 
Please come and support the children as they show us their wide range of talents! 
 
 
 

Planet Ice Trip – Wednesday 18th December 
Please return all permission slips together with payment as soon as 
possible. 
 
The letter has only been sent home with the eldest child, therefore, please 
include any younger children, if necessary, on the form when returning it 
to school.  The cost of this trip is £5.00 per child.   

 
Children’s Community Choir – St Bert’s Church 

St Bert’s Church is starting a children’s choir starting on Thursdays at 3.15 until 4.15pm.  All 
children can attend.  Refreshments are available from 3.00pm.  Parents can drop off and pick 
up or stay and listen.  There is a cost of 50p to attend. 

 
Forms and Letters 

Please can all parents check if they have any letters or forms that need addressing and 
returning to school. 
 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  
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